
Town of New Denmark 

 Comprehensive Plan Announcement 

What’s Going On? 
The Town of New Denmark, with the assistance of 
the Brown County Planning Commission, is begin-
ning the process of updating the Town’s comprehen-
sive plan and wants to hear from you.  The compre-
hensive plan will guide how the Town develops over 
the next twenty years, and that’s why it is important 
for your voice to be heard.  We want you to tell us 
how you want the Town to look twenty years from 
now. 

Letter from the New Denmark Town Board 
 
Dear Town of New Denmark Residents and Property Own-
ers, 
 
We are asking all of you to be involved in preparing the fu-
ture plan for the Town of New Denmark.  This process has a 
number of ways to get involved, including participating in the 
Town-wide visioning workshop described below.  Please 
consider attending the visioning workshop to help set the 
direction for the future of the Town. 
 
  
Thank you, 

 
William Krueger, Town Chair 
Steve Olsen, Supervisor 
Matthew Goetsch, Supervisor 

 

Why Now? 
The current plan is more than ten years old, and fu-
ture decisions regarding the provision of services, 
transportation network, and use and reuse of the 
land in the Town have to be consistent with an up-
dated comprehensive plan to comply with the State’s 
Comprehensive Planning Law. 

Purpose of the Town-wide Visioning 
Workshop. 
The purpose of the visioning workshop is to deter-
mine the Town’s top priorities for future development 
and redevelopment by identifying residents’ thoughts 
and concerns about the Town of New Denmark.  
Your assistance will help out this process. 

How Can I Participate? 
Please attend the May visioning workshop.  If you have stu-
dents at home, they are also encouraged to attend and par-
ticipate.  The visioning workshop will be held at the Denmark 
High School atrium on May 7th, 2019, at 6:30 p.m.     
 
If you have any questions about the comprehensive plan or 
visioning workshop, please feel free to call Devin Yoder with 
the Brown County Planning Commission at 448-6488 or 
email at devin.yoder@co.brown.wi.us. 

Town-wide Visioning Workshop 6:30 p.m.  Tuesday, May 7th in the Denmark High School atrium at 450 N Wall St. Den-
mark, WI 54208. 

Town of New 

Denmark  

Visioning Work-

shop RSVP 

I will be attending the 
Visioning Workshop. 

    
 

How many people? 
 

_____ 

Please send this response to the Brown County Planning Commission, P.O. Box 
23600, Green Bay, WI 54305-3600 by Friday, May 3rd.  You may also RSVP via 
email to Devin Yoder at devin.yoder@co.brown.wi.us.  
 
 
If you are unable to attend but interested in participating, please take the short 

survey at https://arcg.is/11im8W0.  You do not need to complete 
this survey if you plan on attending; these questions will be cov-
ered at the visioning session. 
 
 


